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To:  Dr. Roger Marks, Chair,  IEEE 802.16 Working Group 

 

Subject:   Liaison statement to ARIB concerning the IMT-Advanced 

administrative documentation 

 

Date:  November  4,  2010 

 

Dear Dr. Roger Marks,  

 

Thank you for the continued collaboration on the IMT-Advanced proposal,  

and we have received your l iaison statement on the IMT-Advanced 

administrative documentation (16 Sep 2010/IEEE L802.16-10/0093r2) 

including the drafted Certification "B". 

 

Along with the endorsement from Japan as attached, ARIB fully agrees to the 

IEEE’s intention of submitting the drafted Certification "B" which states;  

Section 1: Certification of Consistency of the GCS or DIS with the 

technology submission,	
 and 

Section 2: Identification of authorized Transposing Organizations for the 

case where a GCS is  util ized. 

 

Based on the agreement from Japan on the authorized transposing 

organizations for the case where a GCS is util ized, ARIB agrees that the GCS 

Proponent notifies the ITU-R that ARIB is authorized to develop transposed 

standards and/or specifications corresponding to the submitted GCS(s) and 

to appropriately provide hyperlinks to these transposed 

standards/specifications to the ITU-R for the use in Recommendation ITU-R 

M.[IMT.RSPEC] .  

 

Therefore, please fi l l  out [ARIB:[contact]]  in the Certification "B" Section 2 

with “Mr. Yasuhiko WACHI, Director of Land Mobile Communication 

Group, ARIB”and the bottom part of the Certification "B". 

 

The contact information on this matter will  be ARIB as shown below: 
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Mr. Yasuhiko WACHI 

Director of Land Mobile Communication Group Research & Development 

Headquarters Association of Radio Industries and Businesses (ARIB) 

E-mail:  y-wachi@arib.or.jp 

 

And please feel free to contact me if  you have any questions or need further 

information. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kohei Satoh 

Managing Director, ARIB 


